
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amended Building By-law 
 
 
Notice is published as required by the Municipal Act and By-law 393-2002, the Building 
Code Act and O. Reg. 322/12 as amended, of consideration to pass housekeeping 
amendments to the Building By-law to update the list of required documents and 
approvals. 
 
Deliberations by the Planning and Development Services Committee on this matter will 
be held in the Council Chambers, 4th Floor, 2 Wellington Street West, on July 25th, 2022 
at 7:00 pm. Anyone wishing to be heard regarding this matter should contact, or make 
written comments to be received in the City Clerk’s Office, on or before 12:00 noon, 
Thursday, July 21st, 2022. 
 
Information will be available for public viewing at the City Clerk’s Office at the address 
below or by contacting 905-874-2116 (voice), 905-874-2119 (fax), 905-874-2130 (TTY) 
or cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca . 
 
In the event that Committee chooses to defer consideration of this matter, no further public 
notice will be given. 
 

mailto:cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca

